
 
Welcome Home! 
 
We are all looking forward to seeing you tomorrow! Based on our safety policies, we will be 
observing the following social distancing guidelines:  
 
The clean-out schedule is based on English classes. This will break up the alphabet and limit the 
number of students allowed in the school at a given time. Please note that there are thirty 
minutes in between each session. This will allow time for our facilities crew to clean in between 
each visiting group. Students will only be allowed in the building at the designated times listed 
below. No groups of any kind will be allowed to congregate on Malden Catholic property. 
 
Tuesday, May 19 - SENIORS  
                 
TIME TEACHER CLASS 
8-9am Mr. Cleary period A 
9:30-10:30am Ms. Lee period E 
11am- Noon Ms. Lee period F 
12:30-1:30pm Ms. Lee Period G 
   

All students will enter through the front entrance and be greeted by Nurse Paquette. She will 
distribute health records and t-shirts. Students will then be able to take pictures in the 
courtyard with Headmaster Thornburg and Brother Puccio. Students may want to wear their 
college sweatshirts or school dress for the photos.  
 
Students will follow the directions on the floor and walls which will clearly indicate how to get 
to the lockers. For social distancing practices, the hallways and stairwell will be marked as “one-
way.”  Students are asked to bring their own bags to gather their belongings.  
 
You are asked to comply with the following guidelines for Tuesday morning: 
 

• Take your Temperature in the morning. If it is 99.1 or above -STAY HOME 
 

• If you have had close contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID-19 in the past 14 days-
STAY HOME 
 

• If you or anyone in your home has been ill within the past 14 days with the following 
symptoms:  

 
1. Sudden loss of taste or smell 



 
2. fever, cough, shortness of breath, 
3. severe headache or gastrointestinal distress 
4. If you or anyone you have been in contact with has these symptoms-

STAY HOME 
 

 
 

If you cannot come to school on Tuesday, please email Nurse Paquette or Mr. Smith.   
 
You may arrange for someone to come to the school and do a curbside pickup for your 
belongings.  Your designated person will need to come to the front entrance of the school 
during your assigned time and remain in the car and we will bring the bag to the car.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back to campus tomorrow! 
 
 
 
 
 


